THE SHERIFF’S OFFICE HAS BEEN MADE AWARE OF A NEW SCAM. THE CALLER ID WILL SHOW THAT IT IS THE SEMINOLE COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE.  IF YOU RECEIVE A CALL THAT YOU HAVE MISSED JURY DUTY, HANG UP THE PHONE IMMEDIATELY.  DO NOT GIVE THEM ANY PERSONAL INFORMATION, NOR CONFIRM THAT THE INFORMATION THEY HAVE IS EITHER CORRECT OR INCORRECT. THE SHERIFF’S OFFICE WILL NEVER CONTACT YOU LETTING YOU KNOW THAT YOU HAVE A WARRANT OR ARE GOING TO BE ARRESTED. THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT AND STAY SAFE.
